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The ESCO Foundation provides grants to support our 
communities in a variety of ways. One such way is through 
our Core Charity grants.  These recurring annual grants are 
intended to be large enough to make a meaningful 
difference to the charitable organizations and their 
respective communities. To date the Foundation has made 
more than $3.9 million in Core Charity grants.  Please see 
the following page for examples of the organizations we 
support across the country in areas where we have 
operations. 
  
In June, the 2023 ESCO Technologies Foundation scholarships 

were awarded. Including the fourteen scholarships awarded 

this year, the Foundation has now given 173 scholarships, 

totaling over $500,000. We are always looking for ways to 

grow the scholarship program and are pleased to announce that 

starting in 2024 we will be expanding the eligibility to include 

grandchildren and legal dependents of our employees. 

 

Please see the information included in this newsletter for 

highlights from some of our local volunteer and fundraising 

efforts, along with details related to the 2023 Scholarship 

awards.  

 

For more information regarding the Foundation and the 

organizations we support, please see our website at 

www.escotechnologiesfoundation.org. 
 
 
 
Kate Lowrey 
July 2023 
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Fiscal 2022/2023 ESCO Technologies Foundation Grants 
 
 

  FY’22       FY’23 Q1-Q3 

California 

 Carousel Ranch 15,000  

 Special Olympics of Ventura County 15,000   

 Teen Challenge of Southern California 15,000   

 Ventura County Search & Rescue 14,000            15,000  

 Boys & Girls Club of Santa Clarita Valley 10,000            10,000  

 South El Monte Community Outreach 10,000            10,000  

 The Painted Turtle 10,000            10,000  

 The Interfaith Ministries of Greater Modesto 9,000  9,000 

 Liu Fang Memorial Scholarship Fund   5,000  

Illinois 

 People’s Resource Center 5,000 

 Habitat for Humanity Lake County   5,000 

Maryland     

 GaCo, Inc.    1,500 

Massachusetts 

 United Way-Marlborough Community Cupboard 10,000            10,000 

 Anna’s Pals   5,000  5,000  

 Children’s Miracle Network 5,000 

 Family & Community Resources  5,000  

 Cradles to Crayons   2,000 

Missouri 

 La Salle Middle School 15,000    

 Unleashing Potential 12,500            12,500  

 Friends of Kids with Cancer 7,500     

 Our Little Haven 7,500  7,500  

 Habitat for Humanity 7,000  7,500  

 Ronald McDonald House 6,000  6,000  

 Forest Park Forever   5,000  5,000  

 Great Circle   5,000  5,000 

 Marian Middle School   5,000  5,000  

 Ready Readers 5,000  5,000  

 St. Louis City League   5,000 

 Dan Devereaux Trust 3,000 

 St. Louis Symphony Youth Orchestra 3,000  

 Circle of Concern 2,500  2,500  

 Revitalization 2000 2,500  2,500  

Oklahoma 

 J127 Ministries  2,500 

Texas 

 Mobile Loaves & Fishes 25,000            10,000 

 Denton Freedom House 10,000            10,000 

 Recognize Good             10,000 

 The 1877 Journey             10,000  

 Denton County Friends of the Family 5,000  

 The Iron Freedom Foundation   2,500 

Vermont 

 United Way of Northwest Vermont 12,000 

 Vermont Food Bank   5,000 

  

Scholarships 33,000    

Employee Hardship 26,259  15,000 

Miscellaneous Grants (<$1,000) 21,400  13,750 

  $353,659          $218,250 



 Financial Highlights 
 FY’22       FY’23 Q1-Q3 

 ESCO Employee Donations 79,048  67,679 

 ESCO Company Donations 240,000            191,250 

 ESCO Employee Match 56,526  45,318 

 Non-Employee Donations 2,100    3,825 

 Misc Inc/(Exp) (3,472)   (2,799) 

  Total 374,202             305,273 

Grants Made  (353,659)           (218,250) 

Net Activity  20,543               87,023 

Cash/Investments Balance  505,917             592,940 

 

 

ESCO Corporate 
Summer Giving Program 
 
This summer ESCO Corp is supporting 

local charities suggested by our 

employees. Each month we are supporting 

a different charity, starting in June with 

Webster-Rock Hill Ministries 

(WRHM). WRHM partners with and 

assists those in need, while offering 

services to empower them to pursue 

resolutions to their present circumstances. 

ESCO is supporting their food pantry by 

collecting and providing non-perishable 

food items, personal care products and 

household supplies. In recognition of our 

employee donations and the important 

work that WRHM does in our community, 

the Foundation contributed a $1,000 

donation.   
 
All employees who contributed were 

entered into a drawing for an ESCO 

backpack filled with goodies including 

Cardinals tickets, a Stanley Tumbler, a 

Starbucks gift card, and some adult 

beverages.  
 
The organization has been so grateful for 

the new involvement of the Foundation, as 

they have experienced a downturn in 

summer donations. We plan to organize an 

in-service event to assist with food 

distribution in the future and to continue to  

 

 

 

 

 

support their local efforts close to the 

ESCO Corporate office. 

 
   

 
WRHM dropped off a collection bin that was filled 

more than once during the month of June 
 
Our second summer giving program kicks 

off in July and will support local teachers. 

Teachers often spend their own money 

purchasing school supplies for their 

students and classrooms. We have selected 

a local classroom and teacher to support 

and will be collecting donations to 

purchase school supplies from their 

Amazon Wish List for the upcoming 

school year.  
 



Doble 
Red Sox Fundraiser 
 
On April 12th, Doble Marlborough employees 

gathered in the cafeteria for a Red Sox opening 

day celebration. Employees enjoyed stadium-

style food for lunch, with the choice of hot dogs, 

hamburgers, cracker jacks and ice cream. While 

employees were enjoying their food, various 

Red Sox themed prizes were raffled off. The 

prizes included two tickets to a Red Sox game, a 

signed Jason Varitek jersey, and an autographed 

Jason Varitek photo. 
  
 

 
 
The raffle winners were Lynne Thomas, Chris 

O’Donnell, and Bill Kraus! Overall, this fun 

event raised $425, and all proceeds from the 

raffle ticket sales were donated to the 

Foundation.  
 

 

ETS-Glendale Heights 
 

 
 
Habitat works together with families, local 

communities, volunteers and partners from 

around the world, so that more people are able 

to live in affordable and safe homes. Habitat 

builds homes in partnership with families. 

Homebuyers help build their own homes 

alongside volunteers and then pay an affordable 

mortgage. The labor of volunteers and partner 

families, efficient building methods, modest 

house sizes, and no-profit loans make it 

affordable for low-income families to purchase 

Habitat houses. 
 
Habitat for Humanity Lake County was 

established in 1989 and has helped over 200 

families, providing permanent housing for 

almost 900 people. Dustin Goffron from ETS-

Lindgren in Glendale Heights, Illinois has 

served as a Board Member of Habitat Lake 

County since 2016. Initially, the Foundation 

supported his efforts with grants through our 

Miscellaneous Giving Program. This program 

provides grants of up to $1,000 to support 

organizations in which our employees are 

personally involved. In 2022, Dustin became 

Vice President of the Board and ETS-Lindgren 

elevated Habitat Lake County to a core charity 

with a $5,000 grant.  
 

 
Dustin Goffron presents grant check to Joel Williams, 

Executive Director of Habitat for Humanity Lake County 



2023 Foundation 
Scholarships 
 

Congratulations to the 2023 ESCO 

Technologies Foundation Scholarship 

recipients. In 2023, 13 students received 

one-year $3,000 scholarships for the 

upcoming school year.  In addition, the 

Victor L. Richey Scholarship was awarded 

in honor of Vic’s retirement and celebrates 

his long history of leadership at ESCO and 

his support of the Foundation. This one-

time scholarship was awarded to the top 

candidate as selected by the committee and 

will receive a 4-year $5,000 scholarship. 
 

Paul Macdonald -Victor L. Richey 

Scholarship Recipient 
University of Massachusetts Amherst 

(Scott Macdonald – Doble) 

Isabella Christie 
Oxford University 

(James Christie - Doble) 

Juliana Girotto 
University of California, Los Angeles 

(Eduardo Girotto - PTI) 

Eric Hoang  
Cal Poly San Luis Obispo 

(Joey Hoang - VACCO) 

Thomas Hoang 
University of California, Los Angeles 

(Joey Hoang - VACCO) 

Brandon Husted 
University of Toledo 

(Chad Husted – ETS) 

Deena Le 
Touro University Nevada 

(Hai Le – VACCO) 

Pearl Kar Ching Man 
University of Massachusetts Amherst 

(Wai Keung Man – Doble) 

Vaughan Noble 
American University 

(Christopher Wasser - NRG) 

Maxwell Pinkstaff 
Tulsa Community College 

(Ross Pinkstaff - Doble)  

Kristin Plourde 
Northern Kentucky University 

(Edward Plourde – NRG) 

Jennifer Tanurdjaja 
University of California San Diego 

(Adhianto Tanurdjaja - VACCO) 

Theodore Woodward 
Amherst College 

(Robert Woodward Jr. - Doble) 

Nicolas Woodward 
Oberlin Conservatory 

(Robert Woodward Jr. – Doble) 

 

 
All applicants receive a backpack to utilize for the 

upcoming school year 


